
From: John.Hepsen@faa.gov [mailto:John.Hepsen@faa.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 11:49 AM 
To: Thorsheim, Joel D 
Cc: Thomas.Ahn@faa.gov 
Subject: RE: Insitu FAA Coordination Request for Florence, AZ 
 
Joe, 
 
Here’s the coordination number for the 1370-1390 MHz assignment at Florence: 
 
1370-1390 MHz    coord#  NG T150348 
 
The frequency assignments are authorized for use through January 31, 2018. 
 
It is the sponsors obligation to insure no interference to entities operating in the 1370-1390 MHz 
frequency band. 
 
John 
 


